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Dear , 

We are contacting you following our previous discussion in April this year.  

The upgrade to Chatswood Public School is expected to start in early 2021, following 
determination of the State Significant Development (SSD) application by the Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment. To prepare the site for construction, some early works will 
begin during the 2020/2021 summer break.  

We would like to invite you to meet virtually to provide you with an update on the progress of the 
proposed upgrades to Chatswood Public School.  

If this is of interest, please respond via the contact information below with an appropriate time to 
meet.  

Yours sincerely, 

Community Engagement Team 

29 September 2020 
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